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Calendar 2015    

 
 

Mon 17 to Fri 21 August 

 Science Week 
 

Wed 26 August 

 Year 5/6 C & 5/6 O  

     Excursion Charcoal Lane 

 Performance Sunshine College 2:30pm 
 

Thurs 27 August 

 District Athletics  
 

Mon 31 August 

 S/C Sub-committee meeting 

     - Education & Policy 5:30pm  
     - Building & Grounds 6:00pm 
 

 Wed 2 September 

 Father’s Day Stall 

 Art Show 

 District Athletics Backup Day 
 

Thurs 3 September 

 Father’s Day Stall 
 

Fri 4 September 

 Father’s Day Stall 
 

Mon 7 September 

 First Aid in Schools Program 
 

Tues 8 September 

 Divisional Athletics  
 

Thurs 10 September 

 Special Lunch Day/Footy Day 
 

Mon 14 September 

 School Council Meeting 6:30pm 
 

Thurs 17 September 

 Roald Dahl Day 
 

Fri 18 September 

 Last Day of Term Early Dismissal 

2:30pm 
The calendar in this newsletter is subject to  

change so please check carefully each fortnight  

for any alterations.  

Term 3 
13 July to 18 September 

 

Last day of Term 3 
Early Dismissal 2:30pm 

NEWSLETTER Our School 

Student Absence 
To report your child’s absence please call the 

school on 8311 5700 and choose option 1. 

Our School Values 
We shine when we are: Learning, Respectful, Safe 

Payments 
A reminder if you wish to pay for your  

child’s/children’s incursion/excursion etc… costs,  
you can pay cash, cheque, and now BPay. If you have 

misplaced your reference number please call the office to obtain 
your family reference number. 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 

                STAFFING 
Friday will be the last day 

for Eve Richards who 

heads off for a well              

deserved rest before the 

birth of her baby.             

We wish Eve and Craig all the very 

best for the upcoming birth and we 

look forward to meeting the new            

addition to the Richards family.  
 

Josh Frederick starts back on Monday 

to replace Eve. Both Josh and Eve 

have spent time completing an in 

depth handover to ensure a smooth 

transition for all the students in the 

grade. 
 

EDUCATION SUPPORT RECOGNITION 
August is ES (Education Support) 

month. This is a chance for our school 

community to say a big thank you to 

all the Education Support staff at           

Sunshine Primary School (Kety,                   

Elizabeth, Eril, Caroline, Anh, Cheryl, 

Nancy, Deb and Rob) for all the                

fantastic things that they do for our 

students, teachers and families. We 

wish to thank them sincerely for their 

dedication and contribution to many 

aspects of Sunshine Primary School. 
 

PARENT OPINION SURVEY 
Thank you to those families who                       

returned their  Parent Opinion                          

Survey. Congratulations to Alannah                

Henderson-Webb who won the            

canteen voucher. 
 

SWIMMING 
The swimming program has been              

running smoothly and the students are 

enjoying the experience. The bus    

company sincerely apologies for the 

break down and the inconvenience it 

caused. Thank you to parents for your                     

understanding. 
 

3-6 DOXA MALMSBURY  
Places are filling fast. There are            

currently 18 spaces left. Deposits are 

due Monday 5 October. 

PLAYGROUP DRESS UPS 
The Sunshine Primary School playgroup 

is becoming very popular with                     

members of both our school and local 

community. Playgroup organisers are 

seeking any donations of dress ups to 

complement their play program.                 

Any donations would be greatly                

appreciated and can be left at the 

office. If you know of any friends or 

family with children birth-5 years please 

invite them to come along Friday 

mornings at 9:30am. 

 

Lyn Read 

Principal 

Notices Online 
Did you know you can read and print out excursion permission 
forms and notices from our website? The initial notice will be 
given to students, and any further copies can be obtained from 
the office or the website, under the “Recent Notices” section at 
www.sunshineps.vic.edu.au 

 

 

Wednesday 2 September 

TICKETS NOW SELLING AT  
THE OFFICE.  

 
$5.00 per person 

Children and toddlers are FREE 



 

DATE: FRIDAY 21st August 

TIME: 1pm - 3:15pm 
 

Please come along to help us continue with our work  
to tidy up the front of the school.  

 

Thank you  
                                                                                                

 We will be weeding, mulching and generally 

tidying up the front of the school. 

                         

                        The Father’s Day stall will be held   

                        on the following days:   

                         Wednesday 2 September 

                         Thursday 3 September 

                                      Friday 4 September  
  

 

The stall will be opened between 9:30am and 

11:00am.  All students will come to the stall  

with their class during this time.  
 

 Prices range from $1.00 to $10.00  

ART SHOW  
meeting 

 

There will be a meeting on THURSDAY 20 AUGUST at 

1:40pm in the art room. If you would like to be on the 

committee, please come along to the meeting.  
 

 

 

 

ART SHOW SILENT AUCTION 
The Art Show is now only 2 weeks away! The students 

have worked so hard this year and have produced 

some amazing work! They can’t wait to share it all 

with you on Wednesday 2 September. 

 

Each class has also worked together to produce a 

piece of art to be sold on the night. The canvas art 

will be displayed and will be able to be purchased 

through a silent auction on the night.  

 

We’re also fortunate enough to have some 

fantastic artists in our community.                          

Lya Soylemez has offered to donate a                

drawing to our silent auction. All she                

requires is a high quality photo of your child/

children and she will sketch a portrait              

drawing for you. 

 

Mr Leech is also very talented! He will donate his 

time and draw a picture of your choosing! His art 

work will be on display at school next week. Have a 

browse, chat to him about his drawings and most 

importantly BID on the night! 
 

 

 

 

Julie Vella - Visual Art Teacher 

                   

             Mattel Toy Club – Fundraiser  
 

If you would like the opportunity to purchase Mattel   
products at discounted prices as well as raise money for  

Sunshine Primary School, please buy a ticket and come  along to 
the Mattel Toy Club! 

 

Brands include: Barbie, Monster High, Sofia the First, Disney,             
Barbie Collectibles, Ever After High, Hot Wheels, Disney Cars,           

Disney Planes, Imaginext, Boom Co,  Thomas, Fisher Price, Mega 
Blocks, Games, Octonauts and more! 

 

Please note, it’s possible that due to demand and stock supplies 
that some items/brands may sell out.                

 

Cost: $10.00 per ticket.  Tickets available at the office. 
Strictly 1 ticket per person 

When: Saturday 10 October 2015  
Time:  9:00am to 10:30am 

 

You can also purchase tickets for your Family & Friends.  



PERFORMING ARTS PROPOSED                                                           

ASSEMBLY SCHEDULE FOR TERM 3 
 

 

 

 

 

Week 6  1EM 

Week 8  Choir to perform at ART Show  

  (no assembly performance) 

Week 9  2/3's 
 

Joyce Azzopardi - Music Specialist 

Happy Birthday  
 

August 

Jade, Paruneet, Mynia, Derrek, Olga.  

 

To advertise in our newsletter please refer to our website for pricing and different sizes available.  SPS only advertise on behalf of the third party but do  

Not guarantee the results or merchantable quality of the goods or services provided. 

 

 

Week ending 7 August 

Prep L 

Adi & Jasmine 
Prep/1 R 

Koray 
1EM 

Ayat & Alivia 
2/3 LK 

Andy & Sehajpreet 
2/3 AK 

Jett & Ava 
3/4 B 

Katelyn & Mynia 
3/4 L 

Damon & Anmolpreet 

5/6 C 

Sammi & Decodah 
5/6 O 

Tom, Patrick & Joel 

 

AUSSIE OF THE MONTH - MAY 
 

Kirra - 3/4 L 

 
This year’s targeted School Council Project is to develop an 
innovative outdoor learning space. Sunshine PS has a rich    
history with many families having been connected to the school 
for a very long time. This year’s project will allow you to create 
a lasting family memento by buying a personalised paver.  

$30 each or 2 for $50  
This Provides you with a personalised                  
engraved paver which will be incorporated 
into the grounds as recognition of your           
contribution and support. 

23 x 11.5cm 

FUNDRAISING FOR A BETTER FUTURE 

    SUNNY MONEY REWARD TOKENS RAFFLE 

Week 

Number of  

Tokens handed 

out for the Week 

Raffle 

Winners  

4  141 Phu & Jett 

ORDERS HAVE BEEN EXTENTED TILL  
THE END OF TERM 3 



To advertise in our newsletter please refer to our website for pricing and different sizes available.  SPS only advertise on behalf of the third party but do  

not guarantee the results or merchantable quality of the goods or services provided. 

  SPS Breakfast Club  
Open every morning  

from 8:30am till 8:50am 
Proudly sponsored by Bakers Delight S’hine 

 
 

Always looking for donations of  
Bread, Margarine, Strawberry Jam & Vegemite 

 

Before & After School Care Program 
For Bookings and cancellations please ring  

Maryanne on 0423 795 361 

Primary School Wear 
Shop address 

58 Westwood Drive, Deer Park 
Phone: 9363 8458 

Order online at  
www.psw.com.au 

School Dental Service: 

 Ph: 8398 4100 — No. 2 Geelong Road, Footscray 

S e c o n d  H a n d  U n i f o r m  
Hours 

8:45am to 9:00am 
Monday, Wednesday & Friday  

 

CASH ONLY SALES  
Please bring small change  

and your own bag.  
 

Second hand clothing range from $5 - $15 each. 
 

Donations of preloved uniform can be left at the office.   
Clothing should be in reasonably good condition and clean.  

Interested in learning how to play 
Keyboard 

 
 

Half hour lessons are now available 
at SPS during school hours 

(9:30am – 1:00pm) 
 Reasonable rates charged. 

 

 

Woolworths Earn & Learn Is Back  

From Wednesday 15 July to Tuesday 8 September 2015, when you shop at Woolworths you can collect Woolworths 

Earn & Learn Stickers from the checkout operator or through an online order and place them on a  Woolworths Earn 

& Learn Sticker Sheet. There’ll be one Woolworths Earn & Learn Sticker for every $10 spent (excluding liquor,               

tobacco, and gift cards). Once completed, simply place the Sticker Sheet in the Collection Box, either at your local 

school or at your local Woolworths. 

Don’t forget to ask your grandparents, aunts/uncles, friends, neighbours etc….  
to collect stickers for our school.   

 


